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SUMMER ENGAGEMENT 
 

"Everything good and magical happens in the month of June" - 
Jenny Han 

 

Dear Parents (Grades VI to VIII), 
 

The much-awaited time of the year is here! It is the time when we take a 

break to rejuvenate, explore, learn, and cultivate new interests and 

embark upon exciting pursuits. Summers are the best of what might be. 
 

As RVS begins with its summer break, we wish all our students enjoy their 

holidays while staying safe, healthy, and return with a smile. 

We believe that one should never cease to learn. To make the most of the 

summer holidays, we will be sharing fun filled suggested activities/ tasks 

for all grades.  
 

Please make a note of the following- 

a) The activities will be shared on the School ERP under the Home 

Work section.  

b)  The detailed guidelines for every project will be shared by the 

respective class teachers with the project assigned.  

c) We would strongly encourage our students to accomplish all tasks 

independently.  
 

We hope all our students have fun and make the most of their summer 
break from the confines of their home. We will be welcoming our students 
back to virtual school on Monday, July 5, 2021 
 

RVS wishes everyone, HAPPY HOLIDAYS ! 
 

Stay safe and healthy.  
 
Warm Regards, 
Team RVS 


